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July 30, 1999

Mr.Kenneth Weldon

State Utility Engineer

Department of Transportation

605 Suwannee Street

MS 32

Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0450
Dear Mr. Weldon:

This correspondence hereby authorizes the Comcast Cablevision of Broward County, Inc.
employees listed below to submit requests for permits to Dade County, Florida and to
sign for approved permits:

Andy Vaspasiano
Mike Rodriquez
Craig Snedeker

This letter is good for one (1) year, effective August 1, 1999 to July 30, 2000. Comcast
Cablevision of Broward County, Inc. will review the letter on a yearly basis or as needed.

Finally, Comcast Cablevision of Broward County, Inc. will have the authority to add or
delete names from the list simply by sending a notarized letter, signed by the General
Manager, noting the changes to be made.

If you have any questions, please notify Craig Snedeker, Comcast Cablevision of
Broward County, Inc. at 644 South Andrews Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, FL. 33301.
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